
 
Hello, 
First of all, may I please send a greeting to you guys? 
I am fine and everything is fine. For months now, all people have feared the dangerous spread of 
Corona virus. And we were off school so now I'm in Vinh Son 4. During the break time, I was assigned 
to take charge of 20 high school students of Vinh Son 4. I feel very happy and happy .  I organize 
teaching for them about my specialization in Psychology. Organize for life skills. And when I have free 
time, I help in the kitchen with the children. 
Although in a remote place. I always remember the FVSO benefactors with their daily prayers. 
Particularly ask God to preserve us in this Covid-19 epidemic. 
Finally, I wish you a lot of health and peace. Please continue to love, and pray for me as well as for all 
students. 
A Tuan.   Vinh Son 4 
 


